

## Indian Creek News

## MARCH 1991

NEW NEIGHBORS

Clinton and Debbie Brown just moved into their home on Lot 9 Candle Ridge Road. Clinton is self-employed at Highland Properties and Debbie is a special education teacher at Pontiac schools. They have a one year old daughter, Shelby, and are anxious to meet other parents with young children in our neighborhood.

GREATER TOWANDA AREA COMMITTEE

Rita Clark spoke at our annual meeting and passed out flyers on the Towanda area and upcoming community events. Their annual Easter Egg Hunt is Saturday, March 30th at 10:00 AM following a breakfast beginning at 8:30 AM.

TOWANDA FIRE & RESCUE

Dr. Skip Nelson discussed fire and rescue procedures for our area at the meeting. He provided ICI window stickers and emergency phone stickers. For Fire or Rescue the number to call is 728-2244 and give your Indian Creek lot number. If you need ICI or phone stickers, call me at 728-2990.

GARAGE SALES

Garage Sales are planned for May 17/18 with Lamplighter Subd.

WATER REPORT

The new pump will be installed in April. All residents will be notified prior to the 1 day outage and 2-3 day boil order.

CLEAN-UP DAY

Doug Reeves has scheduled the Clean-up Day for April 27th at 9:00 AM. Everyone, including kids, is encouraged to help.

HOMEOWNERS BOARD

Bill Roe was elected as a new member of Homeowners Board. The Board decided that Bill will serve as Homeowners Chairman and Doug Reeves will replace Larry Meyer as Board President.

COUNTY REIMBURSEMENT FOR DITCH RESEEDING
If you were one of the residents who reseeded your ditch
and have not let Larry Meyer know your square footage,
please call him at 728-2460 by April 15th.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS

BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR

BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS